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NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

PINE-STRAWBERRY IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT 

PINEWOOD HAVEN AND RIM VISTA WATERLINE REPLACEMENT PROJECT 

 

Pursuant to A.R.S. Section 38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the public, that the PINE-

STRAWBERRY WATER IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT WATER INFRASTRUCTION FINANCE AUTHORITY 

IMPROVEMENT SUB-COMMITTEE will hold a meeting open to the public on August 18, 2018 at 

10:00 a.m., located at the Pine Community Center, 3886 N Highway 87, Pine, AZ 85544. 

 

The Pine-Strawberry Improvement District is considering improvements to the water distribution 

systems that serve the Pinewood Haven and the Rim Vista Developments.  The District values 

your input and needs your perspective on the project being proposed.  

 

The improvements under consideration will replace existing water lines that currently serve 

these two communities along Old County Road.   

 

Items to be considered and discussed include: 

 

• Need for the project 

• Alignment of Waterline 

• Service Connections 

• Existing water easements 

• Project difficulties 

• Proposed Construction Schedule 

 

A short presentation is scheduled to provide information, discuss the existing water system and 

the proposed improvements.  District Manager, District Engineer, and project members will be 

on hand to listen to your comments and discuss the issues.   

 

For further information, please contact Cato Esquivel, District Manager, Pine-Strawberry Water 

Improvement District at (928) 476-4222. 


